
El Camino Community College is leading a project 
to place community college student interns and 
faculty externs with U.S. Department of Defense 
(DoD) Small Business Innovation and Research 
(SBIR) firms to assist them with cybersecurity  
readiness/compliance.  

This project will team students and faculty from 
the information communications technology (ICT) 
discipline to work with SBIR firms. Twenty (20)  
student interns coached by ten (10) faculty from 
community colleges across California will be 
matched with ten (10) SBIR firms.  

Student internships and faculty externship    stipends are funded by a The U.S. 
Department of Defense Office of Local Defense Community Cooperation 
(OLDCC) grant through the California     Governor’s Office of Planning and Re-
search (OPR). The Foundation for California Community Colleges (FCCC) acts as 
the employer of record and handles all the payroll and workers compensation 
for the student interns. 

ACCEPTING APPLICATIONS 
FOR PAID 

FACULTY EXTERNSHIP/STUDENT INTERNSHIP 

 

For more information, please contact:  
Jose Anaya, Project Director • Dean, Community Advancement  

                       janaya@elcamino.edu • 310-225-8265  

Briana Flores, Project Coordinator • bflores@sbccd.org • 909-381-2987 

THIS COMMUNICATION IS FUNDED BY A U.S. DEPARTMENT OF DEFENSE, OFFICE OF LOCAL DEFENSE COMMUNITY COOPERATION GRANT THROUGH THE CALIFORNIA GOVERNOR’S OFFICE OF PLANNING AND RESEARCH. 

CONTENT DOES NOT NECESSARILY REFLECT THE VIEWS OF THE CALIFORNIA COMMUNITY COLLEGES, U.S. DEPARTMENT OF DEFENSE OFFICE OF ECONOMIC ADJUSTMENT, OR THE CALIFORNIA GOVERNOR’S OFFICE OF PLANNING AND RESEARCH. 

APPLY 
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